
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS  
  

  

Notice is hereby given that the Iron County Engineer will receive sealed bids until the hour of 

5:00 pm, November 12, 2024, at the office of the Iron County Engineer located at 82 N 100 E, 

Suite 104, Cedar City, Utah 84720.    

  

Bids are for an Iron County Fairgrounds Master Plan, 2024. 

  

Bids to be opened and read aloud to the public at or about 8:30 am on November 14, 2024 in the 

Iron County Engineer’s Office (see address above). 

  

Bidding Documents and Specifications are available online at ironcounty.net (on the home page), 

on the Utah State Public Notice Website, at the office of the Iron County Engineer (82 N 100 E, 

Suite 104, Cedar city, Utah) or at the office of the Iron County Clerk (68 S 100 E, Parowan, 

Utah).  There is a $10.00 fee if a printed packet is requested from the Engineer’s office or 

Clerk’s office, none of which is refundable. 

   

Iron County reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to make the award in the considered best 

interest of the county, and to waive any irregularities or informalities in any bid in the considered 

best interest of the County.  

  

  

   

_________________________________________  

Richard Wilson 

Iron County Engineer  

  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted 10/15/24 


